1/12/2015 8:45:12 AM
Your FSA claim has been received!

You are receiving this email to confirm we have received your claim in the amount of $149.28*, on
1/9/2015. Your claim will be processed within 5 business days from its receipt. To check the status of
your claim anytime, log into your account at www.myFBMC.com and select “My Claims” from the “My
Account” tab.

To view the status of this claim simply:

1. Go to http://www.myFBMC.com.

2. Enter your User Name and Password at the login.

3. For reimbursement claims, click on the “My Account” tab then select “My Claims” from the drop
down menu.

4. For myFBMC card transactions, click on the “My Account” tab and then select “My Card
Transactions” from the drop down menu.

5. View the claim line item.

*If $1.00 appears as the claim amount, the completed claim form did not contain a total requested
dollar amount. The total amount will be known when the claim is authorized for payment.

We will send you an email each time we receive a claim from your account.

Providing you excellent service every time, any time is our pleasure. Thank you for allowing us to
serve your Flexible Spending Account needs.

Questions? Visit: www.myFBMC.com for FAQs, forms and account information.

Please Note: Effective Jan. 1, 2011 Over-the-Counter (OTC) drugs and medicines will
require a prescription from your attending provider to qualify for reimbursement from the
Medical FSA. For more information about this change please visit

Please do not reply to this message. This e-mail is sent by an automated system and any replies to this correspondence will not be
received by FBMC. If you need to contact FBMC, please visit our Web site at . This message is confidential and
intended for the recipient only. If you are not the intended recipient, please disregard and delete this e-mail.
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